
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate

Wednesday June 5, 2024

● Nine new commissioners have been appointed to the commission for the 24-25 academic
year.

● Michelle Rodems will be concluding her Chair term and rolling into an ex-officio position,
and Vice Chair Ginevra Courtade will move into the Chair position as of July 1.

● We are currently in the process of conducting elections for four positions: a Vice
Chair/Chair-Elect, Vice Chair of Administration, and two at large positions.

● RRR Committee continues its work with the Faculty Senate on the Part Time Instructor
Project. This will continue into next year.

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa
Nasraoui on June 5, 2024.


